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The contributions received as part of the public consultation launched today will

feed into the work of the Autorité de la concurrence on the framework applicable

to the trustees appointed to monitor the corrective measures – whether

commitments or injunctions, behavioural or structural – taken by or imposed on

companies when mergers are likely to affect competition. The measures must

address the competition concern identified by the Autorité and therefore

facilitate clearance for a merger that would otherwise have been prohibited.

Responses to the public consultation should be sent no later than 11 April 2025

to the following email address:

consultation.concentrations@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr.
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